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 Press Release  

Oetker Group: Advisory Board decides on the successor to 

Richard Oetker 

 

<Bielefeld, December 12, 2016> At its meeting today, the Advisory 

Board of Dr. August Oetker KG reached a decision on the 

successor to Mr. Richard Oetker after the latter’s age-related 

retirement from the position of General Partner and from Group 

Management. Accordingly, the present Chief Financial Officer of the 

Group, Dr. Albert Christmann, will take over both chairmanship of 

the retail food company Dr. Oetker and representation of the food 

division in Group Management from Richard Oetker in the course of 

the coming year. The precise timing of the handover has not yet 

been determined. It is planned to appoint the successor to  

Dr. Christmann from within the company.  
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Dr. August Oetker KG  
Senior Executive Manager Corporate Communications 
Dr. Jörg Schillinger  
Tel.: +49 (0) 521/155-2619  
Fax: +49 (0) 521/155-11-2619  
E-mail: joerg.schillinger@oetker.de 


